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It was lovely to see so many of you at Sports Day. The children did a 

fantastic job at managing the chillier weather and enjoyed their ice 

lollies after the event. Have a look out for some photos on our blog.  

 

     We finished off our Great Fire of London topic by burning some Tudor 

house models and also cooking some yummy scrambled egg for                   

children to try using our fire pit.  

 

A reminder to continue to collect clippings for your child to use for their 

RE collage. Their choices could be from magazines, newspapers, photos, 

wrapping paper, anything! They need to cut out clippings of things that 

make them feel peaceful. They need to be sent in a named envelope by 

Friday 13th June.  

 

    Friday 23rd May – Last day of term 

     26th-30th May – Half Term  

                                Monday 2nd June – back at school  

     

                 5 + 7 = 12                            5 + 8 = 13 

      5 + 9 = 14                                                   6 + 8 = 14 

Please encourage your child to practise these Learn Its at home. 

 
There will be no spellings or homework set over half term. 
 
 

 

 

 

Have a lovely half term break. Thank you for your support, 

The Year 2 team 



 

  

 


